
APPENDIX 8 
 

 

RESULTS OF PUBLIC MEETING 
City File No. C03W05.015 

 

Monday, February 02, 2015 
 

Members:                       Regional Councillor E. Moore – Wards 1 and 5 (Chair) 
Regional Councillor G. Gibson – Wards 1 and 5 
Regional Councillor M. Palleschi – Ward 2 and 6  
Regional Councillor M. Medeiros – Wards 3 and 4 
Regional Councillor G. Miles – Wards 7 and 8 
Regional Councillor J. Sprovieri - Wards 9 and 10 
City Councillor D. Whillans – Wards 2 and 6 
City Councillor J. Bowman – Wards 3 and 4 
City Councillor P. Fortini – Ward 7 and 8 
City Councillor G. Dhillon – Ward 9 and 10 
  

 
Members Absent:            Regional Councillor M. Palleschi – Wards 2 and 6 (personal) 

City Councillor P. Fortini – Wards 7 and 8 (illness) 
 
Staff Present:            Planning and Infrastructure Services Department: 

M. Ball, Chief, Planning and Infrastructure Services 
D. Kraszewski, Senior Executive Director, Planning and 
Building 
M. Won, Executive Director, Engineering and Development 
P. Snape, Director, Development Services, Planning and 
Building 
H. MacDonald, Director, Planning Policy and Growth 
Management 
G. Bailey, Development Planner, Planning and Building 
M. Viveiros Administrative Assistant, Planning and Building 
Corporate Services: 
J. Zingaro, Legal Counsel/Deputy City solicitor 
City Clerk’s Office: 
M. Rea, Legal Counsel, Litigation 
E. Evans, Deputy City Clerk 
S. Danton, Legislative Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 



Results of the Public Meeting: 
 
Notice of the Public Meeting held February 02, 2015 was sent to property owners within 
240 metres of the subject lands in accordance with the Planning Act and City Council 
procedures.  
 
One member of the public spoke at the Planning & Infrastructure Services Committee 
meeting. Below is a summary of the resident’s comment followed by a staff response. 

 
Resident #1 - Kuldeep Gollee: 
 
Mr. Gollee requested to be on public record as an interested resident in the proposed 
development. 

 
City staff response: 

 

Since the public meeting on February 2, 2015, Mr. Gollee has not contacted City staff 
with any additional comments or concerns related to the development proposal. 

 
A letter has been sent to Mr. Gollee advising that a Recommendation Report for this application 
will be considered at the December 6, 2021 Planning and Development Committee meeting. 


